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Revocation 
Photo/Video/Student Work Publication Revocation 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Wappingers Central School District is proud to share stories of students’ success 
with our families and community members.  Images of students and student work are 
regularly shared through, social media posts, presentations, press releases, newsletters, 
and other materials. We assume we have your permission to publish images of your 
child or your child’s work unless you sign and return this form to us stating 
otherwise. 
 
If you DO NOT want your child’s image/photo or work to be shared, complete this 
form and return it to your child’s school. 
 
Please note, all public events, including meetings, athletic events and performances are 
exempt.  Students who participate, both as participants or spectators, may be 
photographed, but not individually identified. Local media and the District are 
permitted to publish student images and work from public activities (taken by the 
District or media representatives). 
 

Revoking Permission 
By checking this box, a parent denies permission for their child’s 
photo/video/student work to be shared by the District. 

 
This form must be filled out completely.  Please print clearly. 
 
I DO NOT consent to have any photos, videos or work of my child shared in District 
publications, media releases, on the District website or in social media posts. I understand that 
if I change my mind, I must contact my child’s school or the District Office, at 845-298-5000 ext. 
40139. 
 
Child’s Full Name _______________________ School and Grade ________________________ 
Parent / Guardian Full Name (Printed) ______________________________________________ 
Signature of Parent / Guardian _____________________________________________________ 
Parent Email Address:  ___________________________    _______________    
Contact Telephone Number: _______________________________ Date: ___________ __  


